Breton, Mary B

From: Cheryl Leeman <zoeyandgraycat@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, August 18, 2023 11:35 AM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Oppose EV

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

A friend who wishes to be anonymous waited two years for their EV light truck paying extra for the guaranteed extra
distance battery package. After using it a few months, he traded it in for a gasoline light truck. The mileage range
required of his job was not being met by the EV.



